
 

Revised Oct 2018 

Application for Financial Aid for Presbyterian Women’s Retreat Pinehurst 
February 8-10, 2018 

 
We want you to come! Each year there is money set aside in the budget to help White Memorial 
Church members and ministry partners attend the retreat with financial assistance. Full and     
partial scholarships are available. Just let us know your needs. All requests are kept in 
strictest confidence. 
 
To apply for assistance, applicants must: 
1.  Fill out the printed Retreat Registration Form (available in Witherspoon.) 
2.  Fill out this application for Financial Aid. 
3.  Indicate the amount requested. 
     NOTE: A minimum of $50 will be required of all financial aid applicants. 
4.  Submit application to Gloria Johnson (staff, office in Witherspoon) by November 1. 
 
The amount that can be offered to an individual depends on the number of requests that are made. 
Gloria Johnson will notify all applicants by November 15. 
 
 

 
After being informed of scholarship, attendees must return retreat registration form with    
payment to Gloria Johnson by December 1. (Check made out to WMPC Presbyterian Women.) 
The outstanding balance of the registration fee will be covered by PW Women, and the hotel cost 
will be paid directly to the hotel. 
 
Financial Assistance 

Name _____________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________ 

Telephone __________________________________________ 

Use the back of this form to share any information that will help in the decision-making 
process. 
 
 

Financial Aid Worksheet Amount I can pay of retreat costs: 

Required Minimum Payment $50.00 

Registration fee $130 - “I can pay…”  

Double room $78/night=$156.00 - “I can pay…”  

Total amount “I can pay…”  

Amount of Financial Aid Request 
Subtract Amount “I can pay” from $286.00     

 


